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2nd February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of their topic ‘Food, Glorious Food!’, Nursery will be going on a fun and educational visit to 
Church Farm Ardeley on Friday, 24th May 2024.  This opportunity is open to all children attending 
Nursery. 
 
The children will have the opportunity to explore a working farm and see how food is grown on a 
large scale before reaching their plates at home. They will harvest and eat seasonal fruits or 
vegetables that grow on the farm and have the chance to bottle feed some spring lambs. 
 
Children need to arrive in Nursery at 8.30 a.m. to allow enough time for a safety briefing and other 
preparations before leaving school by coach at 9.15 a.m. It is expected that they will return to school 
at approximately 1.30 p.m.  All children need to be provided with a packed lunch, wear comfortable 
shoes and appropriate clothing for the weather on the day. 
 
If you would like to volunteer on this trip, please let the Nursery staff know.  
 
The cost for this trip is £9.70 per child payable via Arbor.  Please make payment by 7th May 2024. 

Please ensure you use the link below to confirm your child’s attendance.  Access is via the School 
website under the heading “Parent/Carer Information”, subheading “Parent/Carer authorisation 
trip/club/activity”. 

 
https://www.bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk/form/?pid=10&form=66 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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